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  Background 
On 4th July 2014 there was a Near Miss reported involving the use of Zollner LOWS equipment at 5 Ashes 
Lane. 
 
The near miss occurred as a result of a train entering the worksite unannounced and could clearly have had 
more serious consequences. 
 
There has been an allegation that the vigilance switch was operated in error instead of the warning operating 
switches located to the right of the ZFH transmitter however at this stage the near miss is under investigation 
and further information will follow on completion of the investigation and speculation must be avoided. 
 
In the interim period please read the below as reiteration of the correct actions to be taken when operating 
Zollner LOWS equipment: 

   

 
 

 
 


